
What a year we’ve had in 2  class!

From our school tour in Fort Lucan,

swimming, rediscovery centre and

all the other amazing opportunities

we’ve had! I wanted to thank

everyone for making it such a

positive and incredible year! 

nd

We have learnt so much and built

our friendships even more. Now

that we join the senior end of the

school things will only get better!

😊
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